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Dear Parents, 

Year 3 have the opportunity to visit Chetwynd Deer Park on Monday 10th October, to take part in a 2 hour nature activity session. This educational visit will allow children to explore the outdoor environment and take part in activities delivered by staff who work at the Deer Park.

There are two sessions – one in the morning (9:30am – 11:30am) and one in the afternoon (1:00pm – 3:00pm). We have therefore decided to split the classes as follows: 

9:30 – 11:30 – 3L and half of 3P (come to school dressed in clothes for Deer Park, with clean clothes and shoes in a bag, to wear afterwards. Uniform is NOT required)

1:00 – 3:00 – 3B and half of 3P (come to school in Deer Park clothes, children will be collected in these clothes so you may wish to bring spares at collection)

Children in Class 3P will be advised which session they will attend in a further letter. 
We will be walking up to the pedestrian entrance (off Chester Road, opposite Deer Park Drive) for both sessions. Children need to wear suitable clothing and footwear for the outdoor activities (no jeans please). Please ensure your child has a waterproof jacket as we will be outside regardless of the weather. Children will need to follow the above advice regarding what to wear, depending on the session they attend. If they become wet / dirty, they will have clothing to change into. 

Lunchtime will take place at school as normal. All children should be collected from the school reception at the end of the day, as usual. Please understand delays may be likely for the afternoon group. The session is free of charge. Therefore, all we require is consent for your child to take part in the trip, which you can do via ParentPay. 

Thank you for your continued support,

The Year 3 Team 

